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Grand Knight’s Message

Dear Brother Knights,

What an incredible summer so far. I want to thank all the Knights who came to the 
Mass at St. Lawrence Church on June 19 for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi). I was impressed with our turn out of 10 Knights 
and wives. And I also was happy to see so many parishioners participate in the 
procession.

June 24, 2022, the day that the U.S. Supreme Court overturned Roe v. Wade, ending 
50 years of federal abortion rights. This truly is a blessing, and yet we are now facing 
the cultural backlash from the pro-abortion side who strongly believe that a wrong 
has been committed - that the right to abortion is a fundamental freedom which 
should be protected by the US Constitution. I don’t need to highlight the news 
events as I’m sure you are all aware. I encourage you all read Supreme Knight 
Patrick Kelly’s statement on the U.S. Supreme Court decision. Supreme Knight Kelly 
is calling for our continued and increased support as Knights to pregnancy resource 
centers in our area. Our council is certainly not lagging in supporting pro-life efforts. 
Our council has demonstrated our commitment to supporting women in pregnancy 
as evidenced with the successful implementation of the Mobile Ultrasound Van. A 
special thank you to our brother Jim Gerlomini for leading that successful effort for 
our council!

I wish you all a great summer. I hope you can find peace and time to connect with 
family and friends.

God Bless,

Tony Morales GK

Council Meeting Schedule 2022
Rosary 6:30PM; Meeting 7:00PM

21 July - St Mark’s Monthly Meeting 



July  Birthdays
Thomas Miller 2 July
Bob Oswald 4 July
Dick Rizzo 8 July
Rick Antelli 17 July
Jonathan McHale 22 July
Jason Mansfield 28 July

Happy Birthday Gentlemen!

Praying For Requested by:
Teresa Gelormini Jim Gelormini

Victoria Morales Tony Morales

Marvin Konz Council 11374

Mary Ann Nash Dick Rizzo

Debra Gearing Mark Gardone

Caroline Hitchcock Ed Ehrmentraut

Maggie & Lucas Marone Council 11374

Michele Filarowski Mark Gardone

Tim Glasow Council 11374

The Good of the Order

Prayer for Good of the Order

Lord, look upon our loved ones with eyes of mercy, 
may your healing hand rest upon them, may your life-
giving powers flow into every cell of their bodies and 
into the depths of their souls, cleansing, purifying and 
restoring them to wholeness andௗstrengthௗfor service 
in your Kingdom. Together, we ask this for them 
[according to Your will] through Christ our 
Lord. Amen.

Bi-Weekly Breakfast Meetings
Held on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each 

month at 8:15 AM.
Long Pond Family Restaurant

KofC Insurance Advisor
Stephen Marone
(585) 330-1683
Stephen.marone@kofc.org
KofC Investment Advisor
Fred Conway
(585) 300-9176
Fred.Conway@kofc.org

Knights of Columbus Ukrainian Relief Fund
100% of donations go straight to displaced people

Join us today in supporting Ukraine Solidarity Fund (kofc.org)

For non-Internet Users:
If you wish to make a payment by check, please make your check out to "Knights of Columbus Charities, 

Inc." and write "Ukraine Solidarity Fund" in the memo line. Then, please mail your check to: Knights of 
Columbus Charities, Inc., P.O. Box 1966, New Haven, CT, 06510-1966.


